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                  Thursday 16th May 2024 
 

Year 4 Multiplication Table Check  
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
As we approach the Multiplication Table Check (MTC), we are going to be running some 
mock tests to prepare the children for the actual experience.  
 
The dates for the mock tests, and the full MTC are detailed below: 
 

• Wednesday 22nd May – Mock test 

• Wednesday 5th June – Mock test 

• Wednesday 12th June – Full MTC Test 
 
During the mock tests – as well as the actual test – pupils will be taken in small groups of 
3 to the ICT suite, where they will be given an iPad and a unique log in code. They will 
then complete several practice questions, before completing a 25 question test. The 
questions allow 6 seconds to answer, with a 3 second delay between questions.  
 
As parents, you can help the children by keeping them calm, helping them practise their 
tables at home using the sound check on Times Tables Rockstars, and ensuring they are 
in school on the testing dates. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support; if you have any questions, please ask your child’s 
class teacher or at the office – or scan the QR code below for additional information: 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr J Rasor 
(Mathematics Subject Lead) 
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